
Galatians 6:1 Ministries - March Newsletter

Dear Friends and Supporters,

We are overwhelmed with gratitude as we step into March, reflecting on the incredible ways God is 
blessing this ministry. In the seven and a half years since we arrived here, we have faced battles, but we 
cannot begin to tell you how mightily God is using Galatians 6:1 Ministries to touch lives. Restoration is 
on the rise, and this ministry is playing a vital role in making that happen. The responses we are receiving 
are absolutely incredible! We are helping more people than ever—not just here at the Red Barn, but 
through the growing influence of this ministry beyond these walls.

We are also excited about the Choma’s becoming more involved as soon as possible. Their passion for 
restoration aligns so well with our mission, and we know God will use them in a great way. 

Expanding Resources and New Courses

The launch of our website has been well received, and we are thrilled to have three courses already 
available:

•	     Jesus the Master Restorer

•	     Parents with Prodigals

•	     Overcoming Pornography for Men

And there’s more to come! We are actively working to add additional courses in the near future, expanding 
our resources for those seeking restoration and healing.

New Book Release – Mercy for Me

One of the most exciting developments is the publication of Mercy for Me: A Journey Through David’s 
Prayer of Repentance in Psalm 51. This 36-day program walks through the depths of David’s prayer, 
revealing the transformative power of true repentance. We are beyond excited to share this book with you! 
It will be available very soon, and we will let you know how you can get a copy. We hope many of you will 
not only get one for yourself but also consider sharing it with others who need encouragement in their 
spiritual journey.



God’s Faithful Provision

Since stepping out by faith in 2017, we have trusted the Lord week by week, month by month, to meet 
our needs. We thought we knew what it meant to live by faith, but nothing compares to what we have 
experienced over these past seven and a half years. Time and again, God has provided in miraculous ways.

We have had moments when we were waiting for a bill to be paid, and just at the right time, we’d check 
the mailbox and find an unexpected gift—sometimes $50, sometimes $500, sometimes $1,000—the 
exact amount needed at that moment. We stand in awe of how God moves in the hearts of His people to 
keep this ministry going.

If you feel led to support Galatians 6:1 Ministries, here are a few ways you can give:

•	  By Mail: Checks can be sent to the Red Barn or to our home church, Immanuel Baptist Church, made 
out to Galatians 6:1 Ministries.

•	     Online: Visit our website, where you’ll find options for online giving.



We are deeply grateful for every single one of you who have faithfully given. May God bless and reward 
you for your generosity in helping restore lives.

The Battles Still Come, But God is Greater

Satan has not stopped fighting us. In fact, the battles arise often, but we have learned to trust the Lord, 
and He sees us through. We are stepping into new areas of ministry, trying things we’ve never done before, 
and seeing God’s blessings in ways we could never have imagined.

Looking back, as hard as 2024 was, we now see how God was preparing something greater. 
Galatians 6:1 Ministries is moving forward with more fervor and excitement than ever before.

From the depths of our hearts—thank you, thank you, thank you for being our friends, for loving us, for 
standing with us in this ministry. We pray that God blesses you abundantly for your kindness, your prayers, 
and your support.

May He keep you in His grace and strengthen you for the work He has called you to do.

Sincerely in Christ,
David & Brenda Hyles
galatians61.com@gmail.com
Galatians 6:1 Ministries



Join Us for the 2025 Restoration Workshop – April 3-4!

Don’t miss our first Restoration Workshop of 2025! Join us Thursday, April 3rd (6 PM) for din-
ner, testimonies, and open discussions on restoration. Then, dive deeper on Friday, April 4th (8 

AM – 4 PM) with practical strategies, fellowship, and meals provided.

Limited overnight accommodations available—reserve ASAP! 
Free to attend, with a free-will offering for meals. Hosted with support from Immanuel Baptist 

Church in Jacksonville, featuring Pastor Greg Neil and others.

Space is limited—reach out now! Looking forward to seeing you!


